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June 24, 2021, 
 
 
 Mr. William Bryant, ICC Past President 
2021 ICC Nominating Committee Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Bill, 
 
Central Jersey Code Officials would like to support Michael Wich for the position of Vice President on  
 
the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
Judging by his resume, he is more than qualified to handle the position. We believe that his experience as  
 
an at-large Board of Director and Secretary – Treasurer, he is very familiar with the needs of the ICC  
 
members and executive board. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frank Oliveti 
President CJCOA. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


